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My name is Pat Holliday.   My husband and I own and operate a cow-calf agriculture 

operation located in Grant County in eastern Oregon. I am strongly opposed to HB 

2025. Fuel is essential for us to operate our business and we cannot economically 

handle increased gas taxes. OR Dept. Transportation provides essential services for 

our rural community. However, increasing taxes is not the method to solve ODOT's 

financial issues. Increasing the payroll transit tax will negatively impact every working 

person in Grant County. Again, I oppose HB 2025. 


